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fifth century. By the author of Genghis Khan.
Reprint. 15,000 first printing.
Attila-John Man 2009-02-17 A portrait based on
popular history explores the Hun king's pivotal
role in the final demise of the Roman empire,
describing how his barbarian forces employed
brutal battlefield tactics and held Western
Europe in sway for some fifteen years in the midattila

Attila the Hun-Nic Fields 2015-08-18 One of the
most powerful men in late antiquity, Attila's
peerless Hunnic empire stretched from the Ural
to the Rhine river. In a series of epic campaigns
dating from the AD 430s until his death in AD
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453, he ravaged first the Eastern and later the
Western Roman Empire, invading Italy in AD 452
and threatening Rome itself. Lavishly illustrated,
this new analysis of his military achievements
examines how Attila was able to sweep across
Europe, the tactics and innovations he employed
and the major battles he faced, including one of
his few major setbacks, the defeat at the battle of
Chalons in AD 451.

who helped thwart an assasination plot with the
help of Roman general. Original.

Attila József University- 1979

Attila-Louis De Wohl 1949

Leadership Secrets of Attila the Hun-Wess
Roberts 2007-10-15 Explains how the legendary
military commander's principles of leadership
can be applied to contemporary business
situations in the '90s.

Attila-Steven Béla Várdy 1991 Surveys the life
and times of Attila, King of the Huns, and
discusses his image in myth and history.

Attila, the Hun-Bonnie C. Harvey 2003-01-01
Describes the life of Attila, leader of the Huns,
and his attempt to conquer the Roman Empire.

The End of Empire: Attila the Hun & the Fall
of Rome-Christopher Kelly 2010-06-14 Depicts
Attila the Hun in a new light, dispelling the
brutal and savage barbarian image in favor of
that of a master warrior and astute strategist

Poems of Attila József-Attila József 1973
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Attila-William Herbert 1838
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Attila in Cyprus-Mikēs Sparsēs 1986
The Stories of Attila the Hun's Death-Michael
A. Babcock 2001 Drawing upon the ideas and
opinions of the historian Haydon White and
structuralist/narrativist literary theories, this
work interprets the contradictions surrounding
the various stories of Attila's death which
circulated in the late classical and early medieval
world.

The Night Attila Died-Michael A. Babcock 2005
A noted philologist and historian offers a
thought-provoking study of the death of Attila,
the much feared leader of the Huns, who
conquered much of fifth-century Europe, arguing
that careful analysis of textual and historical
evidence leads to the conclusion that the Hun
leader was assassinated as the result of a plot
orchestrated by Marcian, emperor of the Eastern
Roman Empire.

The Stories of Attila's Death-Michael Alan
Babcock 1992

Acta Universitatis Szegediensis de Attila
József nominatae- 1963

After Attila-Michael Murphy 1998

An African Attila-Peter Alan Stuart 1927

In the Time of Attila-Francis Rolt-Wheeler
1928

Attila-George Cantrell Allen 1874

Attila the Hun-EPUB 2-3 2013-09-20

attila
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CHBiographies

motivations so far as the imperfect sources allow.
A major theme is how the two halves of the
empire finally united against Attila, prompting
his fateful decision to invade Gaul and his
subsequent defeat at the Battle of the
Catalaunian Plain in 451.Integral to the narrative
is analysis of the history of the rise of the Hunnic
Empire; the reasons for the Huns' military
success; relations between the Huns and the two
halves of the Roman Empire; Attila’s rise to sole
power; and Attila’s doomed attempt to bring both
halves of the Roman Empire under his dominion.

The Cambridge Companion to the Age of
Attila-Michael Maas 2014-09-29 This book
considers the great cultural and geopolitical
changes in western Eurasia in the fifth century
CE. It focuses on the Roman Empire, but it also
examines the changes taking place in northern
Europe, in Iran under the Sasanian Empire, and
on the great Eurasian steppe. Attila is presented
as a contributor to and a symbol of these
transformations.

Attila The Hun-John Man 2010-10-31 The name
Attila the Hun has become a byword for
barbarism, savagery and violence. His is a truly
household name, but what do we really know
about the man himself, his position in history and
the world in which he lived? This riveting
biography reveals the man behind the myth. In
the years 434-454AD the fate of Europe hung
upon the actions of one man, Attila, king of the
Huns. The decaying Roman empire still stood

Attila the Hun-Ian Hughes (Historian) 2019
Attila the Hun is a household name. Rising to the
Hunnic kingship around 434, he dominated
European history for the next two decades. Attila
bullied and manipulated both halves of the
Roman empire, forcing successive emperors to
make tribute payments or face invasion. Ian
Hughes recounts Attila's rise to power,
attempting to untangle his character and
attila
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astride the Western World, from its twin capitals
of Rome and Constantinople, but it was
threatened by a new force, the much-feared
Barbarian hordes. It was Attila who united the
Barbarian tribes into a single, amazinglyeffective army. He launched two violent attacks
against the eastern and western halves of the
Roman empire, attacks which earned him his
reputation for mindless devastation, and brought
an end to Rome's pre-eminence in Europe. Attila
was coarse, capricious, arrogant, ruthless and
brilliant. An illiterate and predatory tribal chief,
he had no interest in administration, but was a
wily politician, who, from his base in the
grasslands of Hungary, used secretaries and
ambassadors to bring him intelligence on his
enemies. He was a leader whose unique qualities
made him supreme among tribal leaders, but
whose weaknesses ensured the collapse of his
empire after his death.

The National Union Catalog, Pre-1956
Imprints-Library of Congress 1973

Attila the Hun-Arthur K. Britton 2016-07-15 The
Romans called Attila the Hun the Scourge of
God, and he stands out as one of the most brutal
barbarians of the ancient world. Though
historians know surprisingly little about Attila,
what they do know confirms that he was an
incredibly successful leader. He united bands of
his people to conquer large sections of Europe in
the fifth century. The vicious tactics of these
nomadic peoples are matched only by the storied
biography of their leader. This fascinating
account of Attila is supported by ancient primary
sources as well as imaginative artwork depicting
the ruler and his people.

General Catalogue of Printed Books-British
Museum. Department of Printed Books 1968
attila

ATILLA, V.1 - END OF THE WORLD WILL
COME FROM THE-William Napier 2010-02-02 A
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first entry in a planned trilogy tracing the rise
and fall of the famous Hun finds the Roman
Empire of the early fifth century placing its fate
in the hands of the Master-General Aetius when
the ruthless leader of a barbarous horse-warrior
race begins attacking border tribes. Original.

celebrates 100 years of Attila József (1905-1937)
in this new selection of 100 poems. His previous
selection, Perched On Nothing's Branch (1986),
enjoyed a remarkable run of five editions and
won for him the Academy of American Poets'
Landon Translation Award. His translation of
Attila József is listed among the world classics
cited by Harold Bloom in The Western
Canon.Praise for Peter Hargitai's translation of
Attila József: "These grim, bitter, iron-cold poems
emerge technically strong, spare and authentic in
English, and they are admirably contemporary in
syntax." -MAY SWENSON in Citation for the
Academy of American Poets"A rich nuanced
translation by Peter Hargitai. These poems are
ageless, mirroring the human conditions and
focusing in humankind's existential loneliness." MAXINE KUMIN"I have long thought of Attila
József as one of the great poets of the century, a
tragic realist whose work beautifully redeemed
the unbearable conditions of the life to which
history condemned him. These new translations
by Peter Hargitai will be welcomed by József's
admirers and will certainly add to their number."

Attila's Treasure-Stephan Grundy 1996 A
continuation of the historical saga based on
Nordic myths begun in Rhinegold follows a young
Burgundian prince who is sent by his tribe to
propitiate Attila the Hun, only to become the
warlord's most formidable enemy. Original.

The Death of King Buda-János Arany 1936

Attila-George Payne Rainsford James 1837

Attila Jozsef Selected Poems-Attila Jozsef 2005
Award-winning translator Peter Hargitai
attila
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-DONALD JUSTICE"[Other] translations of
József's work are stiff and academic, whereas
Peter Hargitai's versions are colloquial and
emotionally charged as the originals. Reading
them one lapses into the silence that attends the
reception of all great poetry." -DAVID KIRBY

kingdom. In chapter three I consider the
attempted assassination of Attila by the Eastern
Roman Empire, and come to the conclusion that
this attempt was made not because Attila was
himself a threat, but rather because of the
perception that Attila's ally Aetius was the
primary threat. In chapters four and five I
consider Attila's campaign of 451 against the
Western Empire, and come to the conclusion that
he attacked the Western Empire as a means of
supporting the Empress Honoria, and that his
invasion of Gaul was a necessary precursor to
any operation in Italy. In chapter six I consider
Attila's failed invasion of Italy in 452, and come
to the conclusion that he was able to withdraw
because the presence of Pope Leo in a Roman
embassy to Attila allowed the latter to present a
military defeat as a religious victory to his Hun
subjects.

Attila, Flagellum Dei?-Michael D. Blodgett
2007 In this dissertation I argue that Attila, King
of the Huns, must be understood within the
context of the combination of his personal
identity as a Hun, his obligations as a Hun king,
and his interactions with the Roman political and
cultural world. In chapter one I consider the
evidence for our primary source for this period,
the historian Priscus, and argue that he can be
regarded as a good source of information on both
Huns and Romans. In chapter two I consider the
wars Attila fought with the Eastern Roman
Empire in 442 and 447, and come to the
conclusion that these wars were not predatory
attacks on the Roman Empire, but rather were
caused by internal weaknesses within the Hun
attila

The Sword of Attila-David Gibbins 2015-01-28
The fall of Rome was just the beginning. A new
empire will rise . . .AD 439: the Roman Empire is
7/11

Downloaded from www.mystylecatch.com
on June 16, 2021 by guest

on the brink of collapse. With shocking speed a
Vandal army has swept through the Roman
provinces of Spain and north Africa, conquering
Carthage and threatening Roman control of the
Mediterranean. But a far greater threat lies to
the east, a barbarian force born in the harsh
steppelands of Asia, warriors of unparalleled
savagery who will sweep all before them in their
thirst for conquest - the army of Attila the
Hun.For a small group of Roman soldiers and a
mysterious British monk, the only defence is to
rise above the corruption and weakness of the
Roman emperors and hark back to the glory days
of the Roman army centuries before, to find
strength in history. But then they devise a plan of
astonishing audacity that will take them to the
heart of darkness itself, to the stronghold of the
most feared warrior-king the world has ever
known. In the showdown to come, in the greatest
battle the Romans have ever fought, victory will
go to those who can hold high the most potent
symbol of war ever wrought by man - the sacred
sword of Attila.

attila

Folia Entomologica Hungarica- 1984

The Scourge of God-Charles River Charles
River Editors 2018-02-21 *Includes maps of
Genghis Khan's and Attila's empires and pictures
depicting the two men and other important
people and places in their lives. *Discusses
legends and controversies surrounding the lives,
deaths, and legacies of Attila the Hun and
Genghis Khan. *Includes a Bibliography of each
man for further reading. Attila, Emperor of the
Hunnic Empire and thus most commonly known
as Attila the Hun, is an idiosyncratic figure who
has become more myth than man, not least
because much of his life is shrouded in mystery.
Perhaps the most famous "barbarian" in history,
Attila was the lord of a vast empire spanning two
continents and was often referred to as the
"Scourge of God," but he is best remembered for
what he did not conquer. Though he seemingly
had Rome at his mercy in 452, he ultimately
decided not to sack the Eternal City, and a year
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later he had suffered a mysterious death. What is
known about Attila came mostly from Priscus, a
guest of his court who wrote several books about
Attila's life in Greek. Unfortunately, much of that
work was lost to history, but not before the
ancient writer Jordanes relied on it to write his
own overexaggerated account of Attila's life. And
like their leader, the Huns themselves are an
instantly recognizable name with mysterious
origins; most of what is known about the Huns
came from Chinese sources thousands of miles
and an entire continent away from Italy.
Naturally, the dearth of information and the
passage of time have allowed myths and legends
to fill in the most important details of Attila's life.
Why did a man at war with the Roman Empire for
so long decide not to sack Rome in 452? Did a
meeting with Pope Leo the Great convince him to
spare the capital of the Western half of the
empire? Did a vision from St. Peter induce Attila
to convert to Christianity? Was Attila murdered
by his new bride? Many authors and chroniclers
have provided many answers to the many
questions, but the lack of answers has allowed
attila

Attila to become the face of ancient barbarity and
the embodiment of the furious nomadic
conqueror. In a world fascinated by men like
Alexander the Great and Julius Caesar, Genghis
Khan is one of history's greatest and most
famous conquerors. No man, before or since, has
ever started with so little and gone on to achieve
so much. From a noble family but raised in
poverty that drove him to the brink of starvation,
Genghis Khan rose to control the second-largest
empire the world has ever known (the largest
being, arguably, the British Empire of the 18th
and 19th centuries), and easily the largest
empire conquered by a single man. And while
many empires disintegrate upon the death of an
emperor, like Attila's, Genghis Khan's empire
endured and was actually enlarged by his
successors, who went on to establish dynasties
that in some cases lasted for centuries. Though
history is usually written by the victors, the lack
of a particularly strong writing tradition from the
Mongols ensured that history was largely written
by those who Genghis Khan vanquished. Because
of this, Genghis Khan's portrayal in the West and
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the Middle East has been extraordinarily (and in
many ways unfairly) negative for centuries, at
least until recent revisions to the historical
record. He was far more complex than the mere
brute that his negative portrayals indicate, and
though there is a slew of graves and depopulated
regions to testify to the fact that he was not a
gentle man, it would be simplistic and wrong to
describe him merely as a madman bent on
destruction for destruction's sake. The Scourge
of God discusses the facts, myths, and legends
surrounding the lives, deaths and conquests of
Attila and Genghis Khan, examining the historical
record and the way in which their legacies were
shaped, all in an attempt to separate fact from
fiction. Along with pictures and bibliographies,
you will learn about Attila and Genghis like never
before.

huge Hunnish army that has gathered on the
banks of the Danube and is poised and ready to
strike - but only one man has seen the danger.
Master-General Aetius knows Attila still thirsts
for blood and destruction, but he is helpless to
stop the the pending onslaught. For Atilla plans
to march on the mighty city of Rome, the very
heart of the empire. but is the risk too high, even
for the most battle-hardened of warlords? Attila's
choices play out on the plains Europe where he
must ultimately face his destiny.

Attila: The Judgment-William Napier
2010-10-26 AD 449: the future of the world
hangs in the balance. The once mighty Roman
Empire lies open and vulnerable to attack from a

Attila, King of the Huns-Patrick Howarth 1994
The early Christian chroniclers called Attila the
Scourge of God and thought he had been sent to
punish people for their sins. Italian artists

attila

Attila, King of the Huns-Robert N. Webb 1965
Grades 7-9.

The Undying Race-Maurice Larrouy 1914
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portrayed him with horns. The resulting popular
picture was of a bloodthirsty tyrant. Basing his
presentation in particular on an account left by a
man who dined with Attila and knew his family,
Patrick Howarth shows him to have been a man
of clemency, tolerance and wisdom, albeit a
highly successful man of war.

attila

The Life and Times of Attila the Hun-Earle
Rice 2009-07 Presents the life of Attila, leader of
the Huns, and describes his attempt to conquer
the Roman Empire.
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